
   

29th ST. ROAD CLOSING NOTIFICATION 
I-83 East Shore Section 3 

Closing Date: 7/8/24 Anticipated Duration of Closure: October 2025 

Contractor Superintendent: Steve Swartz (814-327-4966) 

PENNDOT Project Engineer: Mike Harter (717-766-1741) 

Assistant Construction Engineer: Mike Deiter (717-772-2388) 
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